
Tree Committee 
7/20/21 
 
Present: Jennifer Samway, Alma Homola, Joe Reilly, John Woolsey, Bette Woolsey, Vicky 
Matthews, Lisa Fryer, Joel Lipman  
 
Updates of Project Canopy: 
 
Work will be done and trees will be planted Sept. 25., 2021 
 
Community members have graciously lent hoses.  We now have enough. 
 
Vicky has reached out to community members to use their water sources.  She is still waiting to 
hear back from some of those people.  It will cost $2.15 to fill a tree bag with water.  We can 
reimburse, unless the person wants the water costs to be donated to the village. 
 
Joe Reilly will contact Barton regarding a water source in Bayview Park. 
 
We have a volunteer list of names and contact information.  The list has been shared with all 
members of the committee.  
 
John Hoy is working on a spreadsheet to record volunteer hours and money spent. 
 
Update of Crabapple Tree given to committee.  Lisa will go back to the Infrastructure committee 
with the suggestion so they are able to arrange for planting and watering plan.  
 
Vicky Matthews reported that the estimate for the tree on the corner of George and Griffin was 
$500.00.  She will take the information to the Overseers. 
 
Warden Requests include: 

1. Auditorium Park - one tree has branches falling.  Alma reported the branches had 
squirrel bites; she felt the tree does not need to be taken down. Arborist will look. 

2. Lower Bayview has a tree that needs to be looked at by the arborist 
3. Blaisdell has one basswood tree wherein the branches are so low they are touching the 

ground.  This will also be looked at by the arborist. 
 
Next meeting Aug. 11th at 4pm.  Woolsey Residence. 


